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Up Coming Event #1 
 
You and Your Family are invited to a Picnic at Presqu’ile Provincial Park. (Rain or Shine) 

 
On Sunday, August 20, 2000, your Association has booked Shelter #1 in Presqu’ile Provincial 
Park. The Park offers 2 km of sandy beach, 20 km of hiking trails and picnic areas along the 
shoreline.  It is one of the hottest summer water spots in Ontario.  It is south of Brighton, 150 km 
east from Scarborough Town Centre, Toronto. 
 
Kenneth Lo ('56) who has lived in Brighton for years enjoys the peaceful setting of the town 
among apple orchards at the entrance to the Park.  For those who would like to travel to Brighton 
early to feel the English Sunday morning air, Masses are available at 9 am and 11 am at Holy 
Angles Catholic Church, 40 Centre St., 3rd street west of Hwy 30 on Main St. before Ontario St. 
 
Good food, great fun and exciting games are the agenda of the day. Activities include 2 hiking 
trails, biking and roller skating, beach volley-ball, swimming and water sports, fishing, sun-
bathing and mini-golf.  Please bring your own bicycles and rollers. 
 
It is free for paid up members and their immediate family, a token of appreciation for their 
support to the Association.  However, there is a charge of $8.50 per car at the entrance gate to the 
Park.  Guests are, of course, most welcome, @ $5.00 per person.  We cordially invite members 
to respond by phone, fax or e-mail before August 12, 2000 to allow our picnic organizers, 
Dermot Chan and Peter Wong, enough time to prepare for the day. 
 
We will be partying at SHELTER #1, 2 km’s drive from the gate entrance. 
Hope to see you there from 10:30 am to early evening on Sunday, August 20, 2000. 
 
Directions (from Toronto):   Take 401 East after passing the Big Apple to Exit #509 to South; 

Follow Hwy 30 South to the town of BRIGHTON; 
Turn West at Hwy 2 and then South at ONTARIO Street; 
Follow signs to the entrance of the Park. 

 
   Hwy 401    Exit 509 
    

(Main St.)  Hwy 2   Hwy 30  North 
 
    Ontario St.  
     

Harbour St. 
    

Presqu’ile Prov. Park  Harbour St. (N.B. sketch not to scale) 
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Up Coming Event #2 
 
PAINT BALL GAME 
 
Kelvin Ng (’95) has organized the Paint Ball game for the Young and Brave on Saturday, 
August 26, 2000. 
 
The game : “It is an awesome new paintball field. It's an actual city block complete with 
brick buildings, 'new' abandoned automobiles and because it's 'under siege', 15 tons of 
sand bag bunkers.  You'll find yourself racing through the streets in and around a pizza 
parlour, a movie theatre, a night club, a radio station and more. Many of the buildings 
have individual back lit signage and the entire block is illuminated by street lamps 
mounted on actual telephone poles.” 
 
Location: Sgt. Splatter's 

South /West of Lawerence and Dufferin; 
3 street lights south of the Dufferin St. and Lawrence Ave. W.; 
intersection at 54 Wingold Ave. 

 
website: http://www.sgtsplatters.com 
 
Sgt. Splatter’s phone number: (416) 781-0991 
 
Price: 20 or more..............$25.00 

40 or more..............$20.00 
60 or more..............$15.00 

 
Rentals include:  

- Paintball gun 
- One tank of CO2 
- Goggles 
- Arm band 
- Four hours of field time 

 
Game  type: Over 20 different scenarios available. 

- Capture the flag 
- Attack and defend 
- Nuclear crisis and more. 

 
Please contact Kelvin at (416) 391-1735 (evening), (416) 933-4136 (work); 
kelvinkmng@hotmail.com 
 
This is an open event for members, their children, their friends. 
 
Kelvin said, “the more people to play, the cheaper for each person and of course 
more fun too.” 
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Up Coming Event #3 
 
Wah Yan International Conference, Los Angeles, August 4~6, 2000 
 
Invited Guests: 
 
Fathers:  Fr. Farren,  

Fr. George Zee  
Principals:  Norman So (WYK), 

George Tam (WYHK)  
Former Assistant Principals:  

Anthony Ho (WYK), 
Raymond Yu (WYHK)  

Retired Teachers:   
Wilson Hsueh, 
Francis Kong,  
Ping-cheung Lai , 
Kan-koon Mui  
Lawrence Tam, 
Chin-wah Wong 

 
Attendees from Toronto: (as of July 19, 2000) 

Lau, Louis 
Sie, Sonny    

 Chan K.W., Michael 
 Ho, Pak-lee 

Kwong, Francis 
Yeung, Augustine 
Tong, Victor 
Li, Ambrose 
Wong, Joseph 

 
 
 
Up Coming Event #4 
 
Scholastic Achievement Award 
 
Application closing date is September 8th, 2000. 
 
Please use the application form on the following page.  Photo copy is acceptable.   
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